
Minutes  
STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD  

REGULAR MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 
FEBRUARY 7, 2006 

 
Present were DH, JG, RG, TD, CF, JT, JC and RS for staff. 
 
The Chairman, Mr. Hill, opened the meeting at 7:00 PM. 
 
1.  Correspondence: 
 

a) Supplemental Capital, Kosciuszko Park $1,418,100.  Lou Casolo, 
Assistant City Engineer reviewed the status of the project.  Mr. Garnjost 
moved to recommend approval.  Mrs. Grosso seconded the motion and it 
passed with the regular members voting. 

 
b) Supplemental Capital, Mill River Corridor Development, $250,000 Mr. 

Stein explained the project.  Mrs. Grosso moved to recommend approval.  
Mrs. Dell seconded the motion and it passed with the regular members 
voting. 

 
 

2.  Zoning Board of Appeals Referrals: 
 

a) Appl. 020-06 Greenwich Hospital variances of Article IV & Table IV, 
Appendix B to allow a ground sign at 2015 West Main Street.  Attorney 
Cacace explained the project and stated that the proposal conforms to the 
sight line requirements. 

 
The Chairman closed the regular meeting and opened the Public hearing on the 
Capital Budget at 7:30 PM.  There were speakers from the public who addressed 
the Board regarding funding for the Historical Society, Ferguson Library and 
Palace Theater.  The Board also received a letter from Mr. Pia of the Glenbrook 
Community Center requesting funding. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM. 
 


